
P.A.C. Meeting Notes, Wednesday, February 6, 2019 

 

March 6 P.A.C.  will meet alone to plan/finalize Teacher Appreciation which will take place March 18-20 

Next official meeting will take place on April 3 

January minute questions from Heather 

• confirmed that P.A.C. had committed to fully cover the cost of buses for camp 

• confirmed that lunch program minutes were to be done separately 

Pizza Hot Lunch 

• went well last time; should continue to order as before – timing was good. Sherry’s help with 

counting money was much appreciated 

• orders due for February on Friday the 15th; Heather to give 5 days notice; orders sent home with 

Myles 

• there is no hot lunch in March 

Playground 

• P.A.C. asked if any other fundraising was wanted this year towards new playground. Ryan 

suggested looking into grants for this year and then at other fundraisers next year once the plan 

is complete 

• Letter was submitted and account is open 

• Harold reporter contacted Ryan and wants to do an article; Ryan asked for time to have plans 

completed before article is written 

• Landscape architect is the first stop after obtaining boundary plans from the city; maintenance 

department was not able to provide plans 

• There can be no financial support from the lunch program surplus; that money can only be used 

for kids in the program 

• Ryan suggested that once the plans are done that there could be a sectioning of the area and 

naming rights could be offered local companies 

• Ryan would like to have the plan ready for kick off in Fall 

Walk-a-thon 

• May 31st 

• P.A.C. will provide hot dogs for lunch; school will provide the chips 

• teachers brought in coolers last year and then each class had a cooler filled with hotdogs at their 

table 

• Heather to send details to Ryan 

Field Day 

• June 6th 

• P.A.C. agrees to cover cost of bouncer again; approximate cost $400 


